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2 attachments 

Dear Sheriff Devlin,

The Otsego County Chamber Leadership Otsego Class very much 
enjoyed their visit this past week with you and your team at your 
headquarters. You provided an excellent and very informative 
presentation on Public Safety for Otsego County. Your rankings on your 
presentation from our 32 participants survey ranked the highest for 
having shared valuable information. Thank you very much for your time 
and that of your staff for their service in assisting us with a very 
successful day. 

Respectfully,
Barbara Ann Heegan
President/CEO

189 Main St. Suite 500 
Oneonta, NY  13820
Office: 607-267-4010
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